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          Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
Well done on completing the first full week back to school! There have been 
lots of changes to everyone’s school and workplace routines so far this month 
and change can often add to stress levels!  Thank you for responding so well to 
our request last week to make drop-off and collections easier.   
 
It’s lovely to see how settled each class is, especially our new Year 3 children! 
As I said to them in assembly, it’s like they have been here for a month not a 
week! No wonder the Y3 teachers have awarded a PROUD certificate to their 
whole class! 
 
In response to our ‘great British weather’ please dress accordingly! If it is very 
hot bring out the shorts and polo shirts and if it’s pouring down ensure your 
child has a water-proof coat.  It’s great to see our children in their uniform 
with their shiny black shoes.  Trainers should only be worn on games days and 
all long hair should be tied back. Thank you! 
 
This week, Mr Baverstock (Music), Mr Robson (Computing with iPads) and 
Miss Garcia (Spanish) have joined the FJS team to provide specialist teaching 
throughout school.  This year we will also be working with a number of 
external companies to provide clubs for each year group (dodgeball, judo, 
fencing etc).  Look out for more details next week. 
 
 
We have been asked to share this important information with you from the 
school based immunisation team: 

To all parents/carers of children in YR-Y11, 

Could you please complete your child’s electronic flu consent form via this link ASAP  

https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination 

If you have any difficulties accessing the link please contact the corresponding 

immunisation team who will be happy to help.  Remember flu is a really unpleasant 

illness and having your child vaccinated with a quick, painless nasal spray is the best 

way to protect them, your family and friends. 

We understand that some people may not want to take up this offer and we ask that you 

still complete the form and choose that you don’t want your child to receive it to avoid 

our service contacting you. 

 

                                                                                          10th September 2021 

 

Nathan, the new leader of 30th 
Crosby Beavers & Cubs, has asked if 
anyone is interested in joining the 
Tuesday night Cub sessions to 
contact him via: 
30thcrosbybeaverscubs@gmail.com 
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